
From: Daniel Rosenfelder  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 4:19 PM 
To: Planning 
Cc: Anthony Casingena; 'david holland'  
Subject: 14 DOWNSHIRE HILL LONDON NW3 1NR -- PROPOSED TREE WORKS 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
We write in connection with a protected salix tree in the relatively small 
rear garden of the above property. 
 
You will see from the attached photographs that the trunk has collapsed 
and is lying horizontally on the ground with its branches spreading 
accordingly in all directions.  The tree continues to grow but has 
overwhelmed the adjacent lawn area. 
 
Our client wishes to seek consent to remove the tree altogether as it is now 
a deformed specimen of its species and replace it with an agreed 
alternative more appropriate to its location. 
 
A brief meeting on site might be helpful in seeking your view on the 
likelihood of consent being forthcoming – and I shall be grateful for your 
early response as our client is additionally concerned at the Health and 
Safety aspects of the tree’s 
branches. 
 
Your earliest response will be appreciated. 
 
Thanks + 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Daniel 
 
Rosenfelder Associates 
10-12 Perrin’s Court 
LONDON  NW3 1QS 
 
 


